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Mr. Glenn C. Blaisdell, County Manager
720 East Fourth Street
P.O. Box 31787
Charlotte, North Carolina 28231

Dear Mr. Blaisdell:

During our phone conversation of September 18, 1979, relative to your
letter dated August 13, 1979, concerning emergency response capabilities,
I referred you to a portion of the transcripts from the Duke Power
proceedings. Although as I indicated, a full set of transcripts will
be maintained at the Charlotte-Mecklenburg County Public Library, I am
not sure of the timeliness of the availability of these documents.
Therefore, I have enclosed for your use that portion of the record as
an effort to expedite a response to your concerns.

Also, as I had indicated on the phone, Mr. James Hufham from the Environmental
and Special Projects Section of the NRC Region II, Atlanta, Georgia, can be
reached at 404-221-5599. Mr. Harold Collins from the Office of State
Programs, Emergency Preparedness, NRC, 'dashington, D.C., can be reached
at 301-492-7210. I believe both of these gentlemen may be of some
assistance to you.

If I may be of any further assistance, do not hesitate to call; my nunter
is 301-427-4205.
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Brett Spitalny
Advanced Fuel and Spent Fuel

Licensing Branch
Division of Fuel Cycle and
Material Safety

Enclosure: As stated
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